
 
 
 
 
 
 

To: All Ongwanada Staff 
 

From: Dina Eleslambouly   
 

Date: January 14, 2025. 

MEMO

 

Re:  Announcement: Ms. Jill McCreary's Resignation 
 

 
Hi All, 
 
It is with regret that I inform you that Ms. Jill McCreary has decided to step down as 
Director of Community & Specialized Services, effective today, due to personal reasons. 
In her short time with us, Jill has demonstrated a strong resolve to advocate for our 
supported individuals, and we will certainly miss her. We wish her all the best in her 
future endeavors. 
 
In the interim, Jill's portfolio will be reporting directly to me. Lori Johnson, Martha 
Martin, Shelley Gelineau, Dr. Sean Kerry, Jocelyn Fleet, Karrie Card, and Michelle Neville 
will report directly to the Chief Operating Officer until further notice. 
 
Thank you all for your continued support. I look forward to our collaborative efforts in 
stabilizing and building a strong Ongwanada for our staff and our supported individuals. 
 
Best wishes,   
Dina Eleslambouly   
Chief Operating Officer   


